
Hawaii Small Boat Survey 2020



It is important for us to hear the voice of every fisherman!
We need your help!  We recently sent you a survey about your 
small boat fishing during 2020.  Your answers are important to us.
• If you did not get the survey, or misplaced it, please contact 
Justin Hospital at the toll-free number [1-844-234-7444] or email   
Justin.Hospital@noaa.gov.  We will mail you another one.
• You can also complete the survey online at
www.hawaiismallboat.com using the login information provided 
on the survey mailed to you earlier.
• If you have already completed the survey, we thank you!
Mahalo for your support!
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